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Tel: 01827 892422 

Email: admin2018@welearn365.com               

Hopefully the puzzle will be back together in the box 

soon! 

Free School Meals 

School is offering FSM vouchers for families. These 

will be vouchers delivered via email to families. £15  

per week per child.  There is currently a delay             

nationally with the system but we are working to 

ensure the vouchers are with the families that 

have already applied as soon as possible! 

If you wish to apply for vouchers and are entitled 

to FSM, please complete the following survey. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/JNKVPQQ  

Applications for FSM remain open at this time and 

if you think you qualify please complete an          

application online. 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-

free-school-meals  

This offer does not apply to children in Reception 

to Year 2 who have Universal Free School Meals. 

It is only for people who have claimed for FSM 

through Warwickshire.  

 

Welfare  Vouchers 

For parents of children entitled to FSM, if you are 

struggling during this time you can apply for welfare 

vouchers.  

Call  0800 4081448 or 01926 359182. You will be 

asked for each child's name, date of birth and a 

valid mobile number 

Email—

 warwickshirelocalwelfarescheme@warwickshire.

gov.uk.  You will need to include each child's 

name, date of birth and a valid mobile number 

 Well that was the strangest Easter holiday I have ever           

experienced.  I often choose to work in school holidays to get 

jobs done and prepare for a new term but  this has been very 

different. Ensuring school is staffed and open for vulnerable 

pupils and the children of critical workers has been an experi-

ence—one I hope never to have to repeat.  

I have always known our staff are amazing but their willingness 

to go the extra mile and do what is best for our community has  

never been more apparent. Their enthusiasm, positivity and 

support is amazing and there quite simply not enough words 

to describe how grateful I am.  

Stay safe 

Mrs Cross :o) 

Back to the new normal 
From Monday 20th April, online learning will resume using 

our Eschools platform. Teachers will be setting daily maths 

and English tasks and some additional tasks for other cur-

riculum areas.  

We ask that children complete what they can during this 

time and limit the effect of missing school for this period of 

time.  

If you need any support email admin2018@welearn365.com 

or call on  01827892422 
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